

Are you moving out of an apartment?

Graduating and don't know what to do with your stuff?

The Spring Move-Out Collection begins April 22nd and will run until May 6th. Many items will be accepted, including clothes, décor, school supplies, cleaning supplies, toiletries, rugs, bedding, mattress pads, any miscellaneous items, and non-perishable/unopened food.

Donation bins will be set up in every residence hall, Buc Ridge, and at the GSSS office starting April 22. We are located in Sherrod Library, Room 453.

## Spring Office Hours:

Monday: 11:00 PM to 3:00 PM Tuesday: 12:00 PM to 5:00 PM Wednesday: 10:00 PM to 3:00 PM Thursday: 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM Friday: 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM

Brought to you by the Department of Sustainability: ETSU ECONUTS

Donate your items to the Spring Move-Out Collection!

STUDENT

SPECIALIST



for Graduate Success

**April 2019** Shawna Burrow & Samantha Bruinius Sherrod Library, 453 423-439-7062

gradsuccess@etsu.edu